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Naturopathic doctors deserve the same pay as medical doctors who prescribe 

prescription drugs. The fee structures should be fair and equitable based on patient 

outcomes, not based on big pharma.  

 

Naturopathic doctors have helped me in my family for generations. 

 

Thank you for your time and attention on this matter. 


